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Monday 10th February 2025 

World Book Day – March 6th 2025 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This year for World Book Day we would like children to dress up as their favourite book character on 
Thursday 6th March. Parents and carers are also welcome to join us at 9am for a World Book Day assembly 
that will be led by the children and a costume parade and parents will be welcome to come into classes 
after the World Book Day assembly and take part in some book related activities.  
 
Frodsham Library are currently offering a costume swap which will be open until Thursday 6th March. This 
has been advertised on x and involves no payment or donation to be made for anyone struggling to get a 
costume.  
 
There will also be a home learning competition for the children to enter, I would like children to have a go 
at creating their own ‘Potato character’. The children will be able to turn the potato they bring home into a 
character from a book of their choice. This does not need to be linked to their costume for World Book 
Day. Please see the photo’s below for some inspiration. All entries must be in school by Tuesday 4th March 
so that we can choose a winner from each year group. These will also then go on display within school and 
the winners will be announced at the World Book Day Assembly on Thursday 6th March at 9am. There will 
be extra potatoes available for any parents who would like to enter the parent competition! 
 
The children will be taking part in lots of exciting activities based all around books including finding out 
more about their author of the half term. 
We look forward to celebrating World Book Day and seeing your no doubt amazing ‘Potato character’ 
creations! 
 
 
Mrs Price  
Assistant Headteacher and English Lead 
 
 

 


